
 

Public Notice of Rights under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964  
Family Services of Westchester 

 
Family Services of Westchester (FSW) operates its programs and services without regard to 
race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  Any 
person who believes he or she has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice 
under Title VI may file a complaint with FSW.  

For information on FSW’s civil rights plan and the procedures to file a complaint, contact our 
administrative offices at 914-937-2320 or visit our office at 2975 Westchester Avenue, Suite 
401, Purchase, NY 10577.  For more information visit www.fsw.org  

If information is needed in another language or alternate format, please contact FSW at 914-
937-2320, 2975 Westchester Avenue, Suite 401, Purchase, NY 10577.  

  


